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Moving Forward and Maintaining Focus
To effectively and timely accomplish the Advisory Committee tasks, the Facilitation Team recommends
that the Advisory Committee periodically consider whether the issues proposed for consideration and
eventual recommendation are within the scope of the CAMP. The Facilitation Team has noted that
issues that are very important to the basin future many nonetheless be outside of the CAMP scope.

The principal purposes of the CAMP process are to:

1. Provide reliable sources of water, projecting 50 years into the future.
Avoid conflict related to conjunctive management of surface and ground water (i.e., the
experience in the Eastern Snake Plain Aquifer).

3. Prioritize future state investments in water.
Bridge the gaps between future water needs and supply.

We suggest that there may be three broad categories that the Advisory Committee may use to
determine how it should use its time — as noted below. The four purposes listed above are in the core of
the CAMP work.

Issues best referred to
other processes or
agencies

Issues that relate to
both CAMP and
other processes

Issues that are
clearly relevant to
the CAMP Process

We recommend that the Advisory Committee focus its initial work on: (a) identifying the issues that fall
into each of the broad categories above; and (b) undertaking the issues that are clearly relevant to the

CAMP. At appropriate points the Advisory Committee can then determine how to address issues in the
other two categories.



